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March 28, 2022 

 

To: City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Donna Dodgen 

 Mayor 

 

Re: Guadalupe Regional Medical Center Governing Board 

 

With the resignation of Betty Ann Matthies from the Guadalupe Regional Medical Center 

Governing Board, Dr. James Lee has recommended the appointment of Ruben James Reyes.  

Ruben James Reyes is a local attorney and serves on various committees in the city and/or 

county, and Mr. Reyes has expressed an interest in serving on this board.  This board follows 

the guidelines in the State Statue Health & Safety Code, Section 265.013, and does not have 

term limits or residency requirements. Mr. Reyes will serve the unexpired term through 

February 28, 2026. The item will be on the April 5th agenda for your consideration and 

approval.  Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


